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Mr. R. O'Hara
June 3, 1983

The Board of Trustees of the California Chamber Symphony Society joins me in
expressing the hope that you will not approve the course of action proposed by
Mr. Lim, all the more incomprehensible in view of the outstanding success of
our concerts. Both the quality of the Hong Kong performances and the
extraordinary audience response are documented in a videotape made during the
Hong Kong concerts, a copy of which will be made available to you upon
request.

Looking forward to your early response.

Yours sincerely,

Henri Temianka
Founder/Director

HT:sk
cc: Hilton Cheong-leen, OBE, JP, Chairman

Oswald S. L. Lim, Manager, Cultural Presentations
Darwin Chen, JP, Director of Cultural Services



